

Friends

The HOA Board is currently overseeing important key issues that directly affect each of us. These challenges are being resolved as quickly as possible and we appreciate your patience. Here are current issues being addressed:

Upgrade on Community Sprinkler System

Why? First, changes are mandatory according to Bedford city code to have rain sensors installed. Second, the current system is battery operated and we will be converting over to a hard wire system. Finally, we will be adding a new sprinkler system in the common area on Oak Leaf Lane. This new system will give us a more attractive community and allow for improved future landscaping.

Improvement on Detention Pond

We are currently working with the city of Bedford and have hired a local survey company to see what the best solution is to improve the detention pond on Burr Oak. It is our understanding that area's original intention was never to retain water but to temporarily hold water in the event of a large flood. It does not drain properly and we are looking at all options that will correct this matter.

Upgrade to Website

There will be new exciting changes to our website at www.vophoa.net so keep checking back from time to time. THE best way for us to stay connected to you the quickest way possible is via email. If we do not have your email, please go to our website, click on "Board of Directors" and send us an email stating your name and address. We will get you added to the list (which is confidential). It is our privilege to serve you!



VOP Board of Directors